Dear Vendors,
We hope this note finds you and your family doing well. The Roan Mountain Citizens Club wanted to update you as to where we are with the planning of the 2021 Rhododendron Festival. As you all know this event is very important to us and our community. We are waiting to make an official announcement about having the festival until the first week of April. As of right now current state restrictions would prohibit us from conducting the festival. However, our state is doing a good job working toward getting business back to normal. It is our desire to offer our vendors and festival goers a safe environment to celebrate our community. We know this doesn’t provide much information but it is our hope that we may be able to conduct a safe festival and follow state regulations/restrictions. By waiting we are hoping that our area can get to a point that would be safe for us to conduct the festival. We have made the decision to waive any changes in fees that would typically take place as the date of the festival nears. We understand that you have to make plans to be in our area and we have checked with the state park and the cancelation of reservations in April would still provide you time for a refund. We would advise you to know what the cancelation policy is if you are making reservations to stay in the area. In the event we are unable to have the festival this year we will also be refunding everyone that chose to have fees to the 2020 festival diverted to the 2021 festival. We ask that you bear with us as we attempt to navigate the uncertainty around conducting events. 

